

Questions & Answers regarding the U.S. Supreme Court
ruling in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization

1. Q: Does the Supreme Court decision that overturned Roe v. Wade change our plan benefits for reproductive/abortion services?
A: No.  The Court decision does not impact the reproductive care services that are currently covered under your plan; if your plan covered abortion services before this decision, the decision will not change such coverage.  If you have questions about which reproductive services are covered under your plan, please refer to your plan documents or contact your Broker/Account Manager.
2. Q: Does the Supreme Court decision impact our plan benefits for contraceptive services?
A: No.  The Court decision has not impacted the coverage of contraceptives or any other reproductive care services under your plan; if your plan covered contraception or other reproductive services before this decision, the decision will not change such coverage.  If you have questions about which services are covered under your plan, please refer to your plan documents or contact your Broker/Account Manager.
3. Q: Does the Supreme Court decision change abortion laws in Pennsylvania?
A: No.  The Court decision has not changed the law in Pennsylvania regarding abortion.


4. Q: Is abortion legal/still legal in Pennsylvania?

A: The Court decision has not changed the legality of abortion in Pennsylvania, but there are certain rules and procedures that patients and providers must follow.  If your employees or their dependents have questions about when and how abortion services are provided in Pennsylvania, they should speak to a health care provider.

5. Q: Are there new limits on where, when or how individuals can get an abortion in either Pennsylvania or other states because of the Supreme Court decision?

A: The Court decision has not changed the law in Pennsylvania regarding abortion.  Abortion is legal in Pennsylvania but there are certain rules and procedures that patients and providers must follow.  Abortion is not legal in all states and there may be specific rules or limitations based on the state and individual is currently in.  If your employees or their dependents have questions about the rules in their state, including the timing or availability of abortion or other reproductive services, they should speak to a health care provider.

The information provided does not, and is not intended to, constitute legal advice.  All information, content, and materials are for general informational purposes only.  You should not rely solely on the information herein to make decisions or adopt plan changes.  For advice with respect to any specific legal or compliance matter, you should contact a licensed legal counsel in your state.
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